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Math...

We have been learning about the
mysteries and discoveries from around the
world, the students have learnt about
ancient hidden gems in different
countries, and the type of people that
study ancient things like archeologists.

Students began the year with a
short “All About Me in Numbers”
Project to review B.E.M.D.A.S.
rules and simple equations. We
have worked on designing a
dream house and calculating
perimeter and area of regular
and irregular polygons. 

The main focus has been
tissue within the human body,
connective tissue, Epithelial
tissue, Muscle tissue and
nervous tissue. The students
now understand the different
functions and how each tissue
type plays an important role in
the human body.

We are overjoyed to be
beginning a new school year.
Students are already busy
working on projects about great
geographical discoveries. They
created posters about Vasco da
Gama, Ferdinand Magellan,
Christopher Columbus, new
devices in sailing, and the
effects of these journeys. 
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Language Arts...


